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17 April 2015 

Dear Karl 

You asked what the Community Council’s view might be of your proposed sign on 
St Margaret’s House.  The Community Council has agreed in correspondence the following 
message which should be adopted formally at our meeting on 23 April, for you to use as you 
see fit. 

“PROPOSED SIGN FOR EDINBURGH PALETTE 

The Northfield and Willowbrae Community Council recognises the value which Edinburgh 
Palette brings to our community.  The enormous variety of activities provided in St 
Margaret’s House is a hidden treasure house which is widely appreciated in the arts world 
but is less well-known to the thousands of people who pass the building every day.  Our 
community is one where the arts, whether performing or plastic, should have a major 
contribution to improving the lives of everyone, regardless of ability or capacity. 

We commend the proposal to draw attention to this huge resource by the proposed sign on 
the end of the building which will be visible over a wide area.  The drawings we have seen 
present an elegant (almost too restrained) and dignified addition to a building which 
otherwise, despite its size, is largely un-noticed.   

We hope the Council will agree to this sign as a landmark for Northfield and Willowbrae.” 

Yours sincerely 

 

Secretary 


